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    PRESS RELEASE 

In recent times, it is noticed that, some motor vehicles are getting 

into fire accident by itself.  On analyzing the reasons, one of the key 

source found was un-authorized fitment of CNG/LPG kits fitted by third 

party / non-appropriate institutions. 

Hence, all vehicle owners are hereby advised not to involve in such 

un-authorized modifications in order to prevent fire accidents. 

Transport Commissioner, 
Transport and Road Safety 

Commissionerate, 

Chennai. 
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